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2 years ago

We are pleased to have 2 employees who have been shortlisted for The News and Chichester Observer’s
inaugural Apprenticeship of the Year Awards 2023.

The awards celebrate the hardworking individuals and organisation involved in apprenticeships and how
they shape our future. 

Our nominees include Gemma Dickson, our HR Apprentice, and Leanne Furneaux, who has recently
completed her Carpentry Apprenticeship and is now a Carpentry improver on our maintenance contract
with Portsmouth City Council. Both nominees have been shortlisted as finalised for this year’s awards. 

We wish the best of luck to both Gemma and Leanne for the awards on 9th November!
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